
 

 URGENT OFFICE  CIRCULAR 

No. Est/372/100A                                                                                                Date: 27-11-2015 

         Under kind approval dated 27-11-2015 by the Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, it is notified for 

general information of all concerned that the interview which was scheduled to be held on  

01-12-2015, 03-12-2015, 05-12-2015, 07-12-2015 and 08-12-2015 for considering promotion of 

the whole-time non-teaching employees at 2nd and 3rd level, is kept in abeyance till further 

order. 

        All Heads of the Departments and secretaries/ Assistant Secretaries of the Faculty Councils 

are requested to circulate this matter among the candidates called for interview so that they 

may get information about the postponement of the interview. 

 

                                                                                                                                Deputy Registrar 

 


